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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

It concerns me in a time where the market is becoming more and more reliant on home installed 

solar the tariffs are being reduced. The tariff should be at parity with what we are paying for the 

electricity. I’m sure the retailers aren’t losing money on this... but homeowners (those that pay the 

bills at least...) will be affected. Typical behaviours of protecting the large business and hanging the 

general public out to dry. 


